

6th July 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Children in Key Stage 2 (Yr3 to 6) will have the opportunity to attend a School Disco on Wednesday 19th July between 6 and 7.30 p.m. To attend the children will need to purchase a ticket from the School Office. These will cost £2.50 and will be available from Friday 7th July. On the night there will be a tuck shop and between and £2 and £3 will suffice.

On the 10th of July Year 5 will visit St Georges Secondary School for a taster session. They will come to school as normal and then will go with staff to the school for a long morning and lunch (which will be provided by St George's). They will be back in school for the afternoon.

This week the advert for the Headteacher has been published with interviews taking place in September. We will keep you updated.

The PTFA are working hard towards our Summer Fayre on Friday 14th July at 3.15 p.m. Please make a note of the date as lots will be going happening on the school field. Also if your child has been in the school choir I would ask if they can stop at the end of school for 20 minutes to perform to our community. I am happy to supervise them during this time.

As part of this, tomorrow is a non-uniform day for the children who can wear non-uniform in exchange for a pre-loved books, board games or puzzles. Please make sure the children who have PE in school on Friday have suitable footwear to take part in the school day

Yours sincerely

Mr Hodgson







